
Greetings Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

My name is Mario DeJuan, long time Mendocino county resident and business owner. 

I am writing today to once again state my request that parcels of 5 acres or more be included in any plan to allow 

expanded cannabis activity in Phase 3. 

My particular parcel is 5.8 acres zoned AG40. I currently have a cannabis cultivation permit with Mendocino county 

and would like to have the opportunity to expand. 

I don’t see any reason why parcels of 10 acres or more would be allowed to expand but my parcel should not be 

eligible. 

This feels like discrimination, I would request to know why my parcel doesn’t qualify? 

I hope that the supervisors can see fit to allow qualifying parcels (AG40) of 5 acres or more to be able to expand. 

Thanks for you’re consideration. 

 

Mario Dejuan 

 


